From: James Moeser <James_Moeser@unc.edu>

Date: Wed Mar 3, 2004  3:04:29  PM America/New_York

To: ychapman@earthlink.net

Subject: Your Research

Dear Mr. Chapman:

Thank you for your letter and for the materials you sent from your

research on Cornelia Phillips Spencer, Reconstruction, and the reopening

of the University in 1875.

I would like to read Dr. Annette Wright’s article, so I will take you up

on your offer to provide a copy. I would appreciate it if you would put

a copy in campus mail (CB 9100), or drop off a copy at South Building,

or fax the article to me 962-1647, whichever is most convenient to you.

I will give your materials the careful consideration they deserve and

will be back in touch with you. I am not yet ready to make any decision

on a future course of action with regard to the Bell Award, but I do

believe that it is of paramount importance for a university to pursue

the truth, wherever it may lead.

With regard to this year’s Bell Award, the recipient has already been

chosen and notified, and I believe, therefore, we should proceed to make

the award.

In conclusion, I want to thank you for bringing to light important

information about a critical and troubled period in the university’s

history, information that we need to know and understand more fully.

Sincerely,

James Moeser

